
 

 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                CONTACT:  AJA DORSAINVIL 
SEPTEMBER 25, 2018                                               (305) 787-6028 
                            aja.dorsainvil@citynmb.com              

NMB GEARS UP FOR THE #1 HALLOWEEN EVENT IN SOUTH FLORIDA 

North Miami Beach, FL – The City of North Miami Beach is gearing up for its annual Monster Mash Bash 
event on October 31, 2018. 

Last year the event drew over 10,000 attendees after the Miami New Times ranked it #1 "10 Best 
Halloween Events for Kids in Miami.” This year, Monster Mash Bash is guaranteed to be bigger and 
better.  
 
The event will be held on Halloween night from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m. at Patricia A. Mishcon Field, 16601 NE 
15th Avenue.  

This free family event is for all ages. Enjoy free carnival rides, musical entertainment, candy, arts and 
crafts, giveaways and tasty treats from a variety of food trucks. Want more? Join us on our signature 
haunted trail for just $1.  

Come dressed in your spookiest costume and participate in our costume contest for a chance to win one 
of many prizes. 

Want to know the theme for this year’s haunted trail? Come to Monster Mash Bash and find out for 
yourself. You will be thrilled you came. 

If you are interested in becoming a vendor or sponsor Monster Mash Bash, please call (305) 787-6028. 
 

About City of North Miami Beach 

The City of North Miami Beach and its employees are dedicated to providing our citizens a full range of 
quality and efficient services and will work to create a better environment in which to live, work and play. 
To learn more about the City of North Miami Beach, please visit: www.citynmb.com  
Twitter I Facebook 
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